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July 20, 2022 

 

City of Puyallup 

Development and Permitting Services 

333 S Meridian, 2nd Floor 

Puyallup, WA 98371 

 

 

VIA CityView Portal 

 

  

RE: Permit Application # PRPF20220743, Kessler/South Hill Portable Addition Response to City 

Comments #3 

 

 

Dear City of Puyallup, 

 

In response to Comment Notice #3, we have enclosed the following response: 

 

Engineering Review: 

“A certificate of water availability from Fruitland Mutual Water Company is required to be submitted 

to the City of Puyallup. Please provide a copy signed by a representative of Fruitland Mutual Water 

Co.” 

 

Response: An updated Certificate of Water Availability with signatures from a representative of 

Fruitland Mutual Water Co. has been enclosed for your review.   

 

 

Please let me know if there are any additional comments or concerns.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Meghan Howey 

Planner, BCRA  


